
Annual Transgender Day of
Remembrance Candlelight Vigil
Sacramento – November 16, 2024

On Saturday, November 16, 2024, at 6:30 pm Trinity
Cathedral and PFLAG Sacramento will host the annual
candlelight vigil in observance of the 26th International

Annual Transgender Day of Remembrance. All are welcome.

The Transgender Day of Remembrance memorializes those lives lost due
to actual or perceived gender identity and expression. The first memorial
was a candlelight vigil in Boston in November 1999 to honor Rita Hester,
murdered in 1998.

Since then, annual memorials on this day have been observed around the
world. This vigil will be dedicated to the memories of Carina Holleran,
Carol Byers and Ruby Molina among many others who have fallen to
ignorance and intolerance. See https://tdor.translivesmatter.info/

At Trinity Episcopal Cathedral
2620 Capitol Avenue, Sacramento, CA

Information at http://www.sacgender.org/tdor or (916) 978-0410

People of all traditions are welcome to this all inclusive community memorial.

Attendees may wear protective masks and should have no recent signs of Covid-19 illness
or recent contact with Covid-19.


